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On the Picture all 

participants of 

February 16th

Recital 

Congratulations! 

You all did a 

wonderful job on 

your recital! We 

are so proud of 

our students! 



Mark your calendar for 
performance opportunities:

Sunday, March 15, 2:00 HFC Recital 

Saturday, March 28, auditions for 
KMEA Honors Recital (piano only)

Sunday, April 26, 2:00 
KMEA Honors Recital 

Thursday, April 30, 6:00 Manitowoc 
Public Library Recital

Sunday, May 17, 4:00 HFC Recital 

PERFORM AND ACHIEVE,

LISTEN AND ENJOY, 
SUPPORT AND INVITE FAMILY MEMBERS 

AND  FRIENDS



How we are doing

Violin & Piano Group Classes/           

Piano, Violin, Viola, Cello, Percussion, 

Guitar, Harp, Wind Instruments, and 

Voice Private Lessons

Dear Students, Parents, and Family 
Members! We would like to ask you 

a favor. Please go to Google
and rate us. It would be great if 
you write comments about your 
experience at the Conservatory. In 
order to do it you would need to 
have a google account. Many of 
you have the account anyway. 
We would really appreciate your 
help and support. Thank you!!! 



Music PARTY for

ADULT STUDENTS and

TEACHERS

GREAT TIME PLAYING
MUSIC

When: June 17th, Wednesday

Time:   6:00 PM

Hosted By: Holy Family Conservatory

Where: Generose Center (formerly the old 

St. Joe’s Church)

Why:   To meet each other and have fun 

together

Bring:  Your music instrument, music, 

food, drinks, smile, and great mood 



Watch us on 

“Coffee on 

the Coast” 

We would like to thank 

Tina Prigge for a 

wonderful opportunity 

to talk about the 

Conservatory! Thank 

you for doing this 

episode! 



Northeast Wisconsin Chapter, 

American Guild of Organists
There is a unique opportunity to equip new 

or growing church musicians in playing the 

organ. They must continue piano and 

theory studies for the duration of study. It is 

open to teens and adults of any age.

Scholarships for organ lessons are available 

through the Northeast Wisconsin Chapter of 

the American Guild of Organists.

One year of lessons is offered to qualified 
applicants age 14 and older. Emphasis in this 

teaching is to prepare to become a 

proficient church organist.

These scholarships are renewable upon 

teacher recommendation.
For information, 

contact: www.newago.org/scholarships

http://www.newago.org/scholarships


MUSIC CAMP 
at Holy Family 

Conservatory of 

Music

 June 22-26, 2020, 8:30 AM-1:00 PM

 Participants are students going into Grades 3-9 

for the 2020-2021 School Year                                                  

 Come join us on a musical  journey around the 

world—including the land of make-believe and 

learn music from a variety of cultures and 

genres. We will SING, DANCE, PLAY VIOLIN, 

PERCUSSION, and PIANO as we celebrate our 

love of music together

 On Friday, June 26, all campers will present their 

new skills at 12:35 PM.

 Bring your own snack and lunch 

 $85.00

 Please register at www.hfconservatory.org

about:blank


MUSIC CAMP 
at Holy Family 

Conservatory of 

Music

 We are also looking for volunteer high 

school students to assist at the camp as 

camp leaders. 

 There is no cost ($1 for registration)for 

volunteer High School students.

 Volunteers, please register at 

www.hfconservatory.org

http://www.hfconservatory.org/
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